RECEIVED

Rich Doenges, SEP 30 2020
Department of Ecology,

PO Box 47775, WA State Department
Olympia, WA 98504-7775 of Ecology (SWROQ)
Re Kalama Refinery

Dear Mr. Doenges

The proposed refinery at Kalama has come to my attention; and I must take the time to write to
you in your position of power.

May I ask, Who exactly would profit from this terminal?

Certainly not to residents of Washington state, nor the planet. Certainly not the salmon in the
Columbia River, nor the Orcas who depend on them.

I hope you already plan to SAY NO to this disaterous idea. Future generations will look at the
decisions we are making now, and either thank us or throw up their hands and cry.

Please take a Firm Stand and stop this before it happens.

Thank you,
Respectfully,
Liza Michaelson
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Po box 2835

Friday Harbor, WA 98250



